
Green Party welcome report on positive
attitudes towards migration

9 March 2023

Green Party Co-leader Adrian Ramsay has welcomed a new report from UK In A
Changing Europe, which highlights “sustained shift towards more positive
attitudes towards migration” [1].

Ramsay said: 

“More and more people are coming to understand the value of immigration to
our cultural and economic life. As this report shows, Brexit and the pandemic
highlighted just how vital immigration is to our country.

“Brexit closed down free movement of people and has created labour shortages
in important sectors, while immigrants make up a significant proportion of
the key workers – from supermarket shelf-packers, to care workers and health
staff – who we all clapped for during the pandemic.

“The public increasingly recognises this and the Green Party is the only
party that would renegotiate Freedom of Movement with the EU.”

NOTES

1 

Immigration after Brexit: Where are we going? is published by UK in a
Changing Europe (UKICE), together with the Migration Observatory at the
University of Oxford –
https://ukandeu.ac.uk/research-papers/immigration-after-brexit-where-are-we-g
oing/ 

For more information or to arrange an interview contact the press office on
press@greenparty.org.uk or call 0203 691 9401
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